
 

 

8 July 2022 

 

Expiry of Escrow Restrictions – Late Lodgement 

In relation to the late lodgement of the below announcement, Careteq Limited (ASX: CTQ) 

(“Careteq” or the “Company”) advises that: 

• The announcement has been lodged late due to an internal administrative oversight. 

• The Company has taken immediate steps to address this oversight on realisation that this 

announcement has not been made within prescribed period. 

• The Company advises that it is aware of its Listing Rules obligations in relation to these 

disclosures and specifically Listing Rule 3.10A. 

• The Company has put in place an update to its procedures to ensure that the Company and 

its Directors are able to meet their disclosure obligations under Listing Rule 3.10A. 

The Company has reviewed its previous procedures and now considers that its revised arrangements 

are adequate for ensuring timely notification and compliance. 

Pursuant to the requirements of listing rule 3.10A, the Company is required to provide five business 

days’ notice of the upcoming release from voluntary escrow. Accordingly, the Company will continue 

to hold 26,909,816 ordinary fully paid shares in voluntary escrow for five (5) business days from the 

date of this announcement, with the securities being released from the voluntary escrow at close of 

business on Friday, 15 July 2022. 

The Board has authorised this announcement for release to the ASX. 

 

-ENDS- 
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